
From:   

Sent: 03 February 2017 13:41 

To: ;  

Cc: Martin Dockrell; ' '; ; ' ' 

Subject: RE: Confirmed meeting with IBVTA, re changing parameters for toxitesting on e-cigs and 

the resultant effect on results 

 

Surely would. We will have a screen and if you require laptop available on the day. 

 

 

 

 

t: 020368  

m: 078999  

www.gov.uk/phe  

Follow us on Twitter @PHE_uk 

 

Protecting and improving the nation’s health 

 

 

 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, 

any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this email is 

prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 

immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received. 

 

 



From:  [mailto: @ibvta.org.uk]  

Sent: 03 February 2017 13:39 

To: ;  

Cc: Martin Dockrell; ' '; ; ' ' 

Subject: RE: Confirmed meeting with IBVTA, re changing parameters for toxitesting on e-cigs and 

the resultant effect on results 

 

Dear all, 

 

Would it be possible for us to give a short Power Point presentation? 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Independent British Vape Trade Association (IBVTA) 

 

T: +44 (0) 20 7808  

M: +44 (0) 7974  

E: @ibvta.org.uk 

W: www.ibvta.org.uk 

Skype:  

 

Follow IBVTA on Twitter: https://twitter.com/TheIBVTA 

 

Please note that I currently work from home on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday, so if you 

wish to speak with me on these days could you please contact me by e-mail or call me on my 

mobile telephone. 

 

 

From:  [mailto: @phe.gov.uk]  

Sent: 03 February 2017 12:46 






